
 

 

 

   

 
 
        
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 

                                                                                             

                

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

June 18, 2018 

Mr. James Bopp, Jr. 
Jeffrey P. Gallant 
1 South Sixth Street 
Terre Haute, Indiana 47807-3510 

Via e-mai 

RE: MUR 7386 & 7388 

Sayre Enterprises, Inc. 

R. Scott Sayre 

Dear Mr. Bopp: 

This is in response to your email dated June 15, 2018, requesting an extension to respond 

to the complaint filed in the above mentioned matter. After considering the circumstances in this 

matter, the Office of General Counsel has granted the requested extension. Accordingly, the 

response is due on or before the close of business on July 12, 2018. If you have any questions, 

you may contact me at cela@fec.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Donna Rawls 

Complaints Examination and 

Legal Administration 

MUR738800042

mailto:cela@fec.gov



